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COMMISSIONER’S RECORD P

January 31, 1962.

Joint meeting of the Boards of County COmmiaaioners of Leavenworth and Douglas
Counties.-.

The meeting was held in the office of the County Commissioners in the Courthouse at
Lawrence, Kansas. Those present were

Leavenworth County

Thomas Beal
Max Lingenfelser
Commissioners
William R. Sachse, County Engineer.

Douglas County

Eimer W. Ousdahl

Harvey Booth

Walter Kampschroeder
Commissioners

L. D. Rice, County Engineer

The purpose of the meeting was to discuss plans for the repair of the Eudora
Bridge.

It was moved by Mr. Lindell and seconded by Mr. Kampschroeder that we employ
a competent engineering firm to make a survey of the needs and an estimate of costs
of the Eudora Bridge. Motion carried.

It was moved by Mr. Beal and seconded by Mr. Booth that Douglas County act
in behalf of and representing both Boards in all matters pertaining to the replace-
ment of the Eudora Bridge, subject to the approval of the joint Boards, and that a
copy of these minutes be forwarded to the Leavenworth County Board. Motion carried.

It was agreed at the meeting to employ Phinney & Turnipseed, Engineers of
Topeka, to make the survey.

s8/s/ Wm. Lindell /s/ Elmer W. Ousdahl
Chairman Chalrman

/8/ Max Lingenfelser /s/ Harvey M. Booth
Member Member

/8/ Thomas Beal /s8/ Walter Kampschroeder

Member Member

Leavenworth County. Board of Douglas County Board of County
County Commissioners Commissioners.

February 3, 1962.

The Board of County Commissloners of Douglas County met in regular adjourned
Session with all members of the Board present.

A delegation from Eudora, with Delbert Adams, Mayor, acting as spokesman,
discussed the BEudora Bridge project with the Board.

Additional bills for equipment and supplies were approved as per the allow-
ance record.

Road and bridge matters were discussed with the County Engineer, Casey Rice.|
John Milliman was present to discuss position at Lone Star Lake.

No further business, the Board adjourned to meet on Pebruary 5th.

County Commisslonﬁrs, Douglas County

Pebruary 5, 1962. ;
|

The Board of County Commissioners of Douglas County met in regular adJourned~
sesslion with all members of the Board present.

Additional bills for equipment and supplies were allowed as per the allowancé
record. ‘

Road and bridge matters were discussed with the County Engineer, Casey Rice.
Mr. George Waisner, Route 4, met with the Board to discuss Weed Supervisor

Job.

Harold Waite from Federal Internal Revenue Department met with the Board.

No further husiness, the Board adjourned to meet on Wednesday, Pebruary T7th.




